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29 August 2013 
 
 
Geoff Turnbull and Michael Shreenan 
Lift Redfern Coordinating Group 
By email liftredfern@gmail.com 
 
 
 
Dear Geoff and Michael 
 

Lift Redfern 
 

I write to congratulate Lift Redfern on last week’s announcement that the NSW 
Government will provide some lift access at Redfern Station. This is an important first 
step in making Redfern Station accessible to everyone and is a direct result of Lift 
Redfern’s ongoing campaign.   
 
As you know, the State Government’s NSW Long Term Transport Master Plan 
includes an upgrade of Redfern Station in the next five to 10 years. The Master Plan 
also indicates the upgrade would include improved access both within the station and 
to the station, as well as safer and more convenient interchange with buses and 
walking and cycling routes. There are also requirements by the Commonwealth 
Government for all transport infrastructure to become accessible to people with a 
disability over the next 10 years. For Redfern Station, this would mean installing lifts 
from all platforms to the concourse.  
 
I have also written to the Minister for Transport to congratulate her on this 
announcement, and called on her to prioritise work to make Redfern Station fully 
accessible. 
 
On behalf of the City of Sydney, I commend you for your hard work to get this 
outcome and I wish you all the best as you continue this important campaign. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Clover Moore 
Lord Mayor of Sydney 
 
 
 
 


